
 
 

Harvest Celebrations 
Years 1 and 2 Only 

 
 

This year we shall be holding our Harvest Celebrations at St. Andrew’s 
Church, Wraysbury on Wednesday 20th October starting at 2.00pm 
and finishing by approximately 2.40pm.  Please note that it is an 
afternoon celebration by Year 1 and 2 only!  The children will walk in 
classes from the school to the Church with school staff and will return 
to school in the same way, so you can pick them up from their 
classroom in the usual way.   
 
We would love you to come and join us at the Church, but please be 
aware that it does get very full and many people have to stand.  You 
may therefore feel it is better not to bring younger siblings.  If you do 
bring a younger child please do not bring pushchairs or buggies into the 
Church.  Please park them outside. 
 
Can we also ask that you allow us to seat the children first and so 
please wait outside the Church until all the children are seated and 
then occupy the back pews and side pews initially. 
 
This year the School Council have discussed some worthy causes and 
have chosen to support The Trussle Trust.  Look out for more 
information from the School Council soon on our Appeal. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 
 


